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Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,



Welcome back to an exciting and busy Term 2! We hope you all had a fantastic break and are ready for more
fun-filled learning adventures. Our first term was highly successful, and we saw so much positivity all around

our school. Let's keep that momentum going as we dive into Term 2!



In Week 2, we have a big day ahead of us. A total of 59 students from Years 3 to 6 will be participating in the
SAPSASA cross-country event. That's 1/3 of our students representing our amazing school! We wish all of

them the best of luck and know they will make us proud.



Week 3 brings us our second "Walk Safely to School" event. You'll receive more information about this soon,
but it was fantastic to see everyone come together last year and be road-aware. Let's make this event even

better!



We're also excited to have Sporting Schools visit us again this term. Football SA will be running multiple
clinics across the weeks, which is an excellent follow-up to Port Power's visit last term. Get ready to learn

some new skills and have a blast!



Another milestone moment for our school community is the arrival of our mid year preschool children in
term 3. They will be joining us for transition visits in the later part of this term.  I'm sure our current

preschoolers and staff are eager to meet and welcome the new children.



Additionally, we have the Write A Book In A Day event happening this term. We hope to build upon our
previous success and see our students unleash their creativity and teamwork. Applications to be part of this

exciting day will be organised in the upcoming weeks. 



Once again, we wish everyone a fantastic Term 2. Let's make it a memorable one filled with learning, growth,
and fun!

 



Issue 3 book club order return by Friday 19/5/23


